SEDGWICK COUNTY COMMISSIONER
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
MARCH 18, 2020

Meeting was called to order by Pro-Tem Chairman Mark Turner with Donald Schneider
by phone, Howard McCormick and Christy Beckman present. Rob Crowder,
Emergency Manager, joined the meeting.

McCormick moved to approve the agenda with the addition of county buildings / closures
and continued public closure and processes discussion. Turner second, carried.

The March 18, 2020 vouchers were reviewed. McCormick moved to approve the March
18, 2020 vouchers. Turner second, carried. Schneider abstained.

The minutes of the March 17, 2020 meeting were reviewed. Turner moved to approve
the minutes as amended. McCormick second, carried.

McCormick moved to close the following county buildings which fall under the limited
social gathering directive to the public for 30 days effective date of March 17, 2020 8:00
a.m.:Courthouse, Annex, Hippodrome, Etc. Building and Fairground Exhibit Building.
Schneider second, carried.

Discussion was held on some of the processes of daily duties for employee’s in the
courthouse.

McCormick updated the Board on the security camera installation at the Landfill.

McCormick moved to adjourn the meeting. Schneider second, carried.

Mark Turner, Pro-Tem Chairman Christy M. Beckman, Clerk to the Board



